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Fire and Police Commission 
 

  
 
 
TO:    Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 
 
FROM:    Jordan Hendry, Human Resources Representative 
 
SUBJECT:    Request to Amend Police Officer Eligible List 
 
DATE:   May 11, 2023 
 
 
 
On July 21, 2022, the Board adopted the eligible list for Police Officer.  This list reflected 
the 502 candidates who successfully completed the selection process for the position. 
 
Sean Gilligan has notified FPC staff of his return from Military Service and has re-
engaged with the Police Officer recruitment process. We are submitting for your 
approval an amended eligible list containing the additional name of a candidate in rank 
19A. Sean Gilligan. 
 
 


